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Station 21 Groundbreaking Ceremony 
 

Bainbridge Island, WA – On May 11, 2017 at 5:00 p.m., the Board of Commissioners of the 

Bainbridge Island Fire Department will join FORMA Construction and Mackenzie Architect for 

the ceremonial groundbreaking of our new Fire Station 21 located at 8895 Madison Ave.  The 

ground breaking ceremony will mark the beginning of construction for the new, approximately 

27,000 square foot, fire station.  Construction is expected to be completed in May of 2018. 

 

The public is invited to attend the ceremony.  If you would like further information, contact the 

BIFD at contact@bifd.org or by calling 206-842-7686. 
 

### 

Bainbridge Island Fire Department Press Release 

mailto:lcarpenter@bifd.org
mailto:contact@bifd.org

